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 SESSION 1 AND 2 
GRANDPARENTS’ DAY CELEBRATION-15th SEPTEMBER ,2023 

 

“There is nothing more wonderful than the love and guidance a grandparent can give his 

or her grandchild.” Edward Fays 

Grandparents’ Day was celebrated on 15th September, 2023 to honour the adorable bond 

between grandparents and grandchildren. 

 It was overwhelming to see the happiness on the faces of the grandparents as they were 

welcomed with a small favor pinned on to them-coloured with love by their grandchildren. 

The programme began with our Headmaster Mr. Christopher Gaynor welcoming our 

enthusiastic grandparents, followed by a special prayer by our Coordinator Mrs. Shama 

Tinwala. 
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A PowerPoint presentation along with a talk on how grandparents are special and the 

incredible contributions they make to the lives of our little children, brought forth the 

importance of the need to honour them with respect and love always. 

Dancing with the feet is one thing, but dancing with the HEART is another. These words 
were proved to be true as our little children danced happily to the song-Grandpa, Grandma, 
we love you. The performance was thoroughly enjoyed by one and all. They surely stole the 
hearts of all present.   

 

 

 

 

 

 



The excitement with which the grandparents looked for the star on the favor pinned on to 
them, for the spot prize, was thrilling. 
ENERGETIC and ENTHUSIATIC are the words that well describe the grandparents as they 

participated in the games -Can You Guess, Are You Puzzled, Crossing The River Jordan                

and Bombing the City.  

 

 

 

 

 

It was a pleasure listening to a few grandparents as they shared their experiences of being a 
grandparent, reliving their childhood and also reviving their memories of being a parent. 
Some proudly shared the achievements of their grandchild. 
 
Looking at the zeal with which the grandparents participated in all 
that was planned, it was only right to get them all onto the floor  
with foot tapping music being played and a video showing them  
the dance steps to be followed.  
The grandparents truly proved to be dynamic and spirited as they 
hit the floor with joy on their faces. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
The success of such an event can only be achieved with teamwork. Spearheading the team 
was our Principal and our Headmistress, who always motivate and encourage us at all 
times. The enthusiasm and efforts put in by the teachers helped in executing yet another 
successful event.  

GRANDCHILDREN ARE A GRANDPARENT’S LINK TO THE FUTURE, 
AND 

GRANDPARENTS ARE THE CHILD’S LINK TO THE PAST. 
Mrs. Shama Tinwala 
Coordinator 
Pre-Primary Section 
 


